STATE OF CALIFORNIA	GRAY DAVIS, Governor


�


PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION


505 VAN NESS AVENUE


SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298








January 4, 1999








Re: Informal Filings with the Commission (annual reports, advice letters, etc.)








Dear Telecommunications Carrier:





The Telecommunications Division has revised the “Proposal, and Advice Letter” summary sheet that carriers are required to include with their advice letter filings.  The attached “Proposal, Advice Letter and Information-Only” summary sheet and keyword list immediately supercedes the summary sheet and keywords you have been using.  The summary sheet and keywords are also available on the Commission’s website, at www.cpuc.ca.gov.





Please note the following:





The Telecommunications Division now requires compliance reports filed with the Telecommunications Division, such as annual reports, to contain the attached summary sheet.  Such reports are to be identified as “Information-only filings”.  Reports filed with the Commission’s fiscal office need not be filed in this manner.





Please include a completed summary sheet with each filing.  Any reports or advice letter filings received after January 31, 1999, not containing a completed summary sheet will be returned.  If an agent files your advice letters or reports, be sure to inform your agent of this change. 





If you have any questions regarding the content of the form, please call Robert Wullenjohn at (415) 703-1778, or if you have questions regarding completing the form, please call Pik Lew at 703-1330, or Diane Dolan at 703-3052. 











Sincerely;








Jack Leutza, 


Director Telecommunications Division�


enclosures (Summary Sheet and Keywords List)


